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REGERINGSKANSLIET 3 April 2012
Ministry for Foreign Affairs Ms. Karin Christiansen
Sweden

karin.christiansen@publishwhatyoufund.

Minister for International Development Cooperation org

Dear Ms. Christiansen,

Let me start by tanking you for your letter and for your important work
in this area. By joining the Open Government Partnership, Sweden
reaffirm its commitment to open government efforts both in principle
and in practice. Sweden’s Action Plan and engagement will focus on the
challenge of More Effectively Managing Public Resources within the
area of development cooperation.

I look forward to continuing our exchange on transparency in
connection to the publication of Sweden’s OGP Action Plan that will
make the link and address the further implementation of the IATIL
The Action Plan will be presented during the OGP Annual Meeting in
April.

Yours sincerely

Gunlon s

Gunilla Carlsson

Postal address Telephone £-mail: registrator@foreign. mintstry.se
SE-103 39 Stockholm +46 8 405 10 00
SWEDEN



